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A Message from the Chairman of the Little Brickhill Parish Council 
  
Who could have imagined just a month ago that we would be thrust into what seems 
like a dystopian movie? Who could have imagined that toilet paper could have 
become such a popular topic for discussion? 
  
It is a very difficult time as many of us are in some form of isolation and at the very 
least keeping our distance from our family, friends and neighbours. However, it is 
really heart-warming to know that the village has such a strong community spirit; a 
huge thank you to Alison Packer for mobilising the volunteer force to help those who 
are unable to go shopping and a very big thank you to the volunteers themselves. The 
contact number for the Supporters’ Group is 01525 261569 or 07747 441704 or via 
email alison.packer@outlook.com. 
  
It is vital that we keep in touch with the vulnerable, the elderly and those who cannot 
get out and about – a phone call may be very welcome and better still a FaceTime 
call, even a wave through the window just to let them know that we care. 
  
The April 2020 Parish Council meeting is cancelled as is the Annual Village Meeting 
in May 2020 but the Chair’s report will be published on this website. 
  
Stay safe and stick to the rules and hopefully we will come through this physically, if 
not emotionally, unscathed. 
  
Graham Bushell 
Chair – Little Brickhill Parish Council 
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